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Docket No. 20220049-EI - Request to Return Document Nos. 03473-2022 and 
04181-2022 

On July 8, 2022, Florida Public Utilities Company (FPUC) filed a letter advising that 
confidential Document Nos. 03314-2022 and 03473-2022 are redundant and requested that one 
of them be returned. Staff reviewed both documents and agrees that there is redundancy between 
the two documents. As a result, staff requests that Document No. 03473-2022 be returned to 
FPUC. 

Additionally, FPUC filed Document No. 04181-2022 on June 21, 2022. However, staff notified 
FPUC that this document was missing one of the confidential pages. As a result, FPUC filed 
Document No. 04400-2022, on June 30, 2022, which is the complete document. Therefore, staff 
also requests that Document No. 04181-2022 be returned to FPUC. 

cc: Jacob Imig, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 
Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20220049-EI) 




